
 

Salam Academy News 

High School News 
Our high school students are making tremendous 
strides. Our students are not only dominating in 
academics, but are becoming pivotal members of 
our immediate and extended community. Our HS 
and middle school students recently volunteered at 
the NM food bank, and the employees were 
impressed by their work ethic. Bravo students!  
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Students at Salam Academy are 
exposed to many enriching activities, 
in the form of field trips. Our students 
have been to Pope Joy Hall, Acoma 

Pueblo, Cochiti Lake, Tent Rock, and 
volunteered at the nursing home, and 
the NM Food Bank. Many more field 

Field Trips  

Middle Schoo l  @ Ten t Rock   We are proud to announce the fencing project 
is nearing completion. The extra fencing 
provides added security and additional room 
for students to play in.  

Fencing  

Accreditation   
The accreditation process has come to an end. 
Thank you parents for supporting our school, 
and meeting with the accreditation team. The 
accreditation team will send the school a 
detailed list of improvements in order to 
continue on our improvement journey. I look 
forward to sharing the results  

Upcoming dates:  
November 22-24 No school  
Dec 8 School Spelling Bee  
Dec 18 -Jan 5 Winter Break  
January 8 School resumes  (K-9)  

States & Capitals Winners 
         1st place Sarah Khraishi 
        2nd place Meckrem Yousef 
           3rd place Amr Kassem  

   


